
Recently, false news has been circulating regarding the Japanese Visa for nationals of the 
Philippines, Indonesia and Viet Nam. The news mentioned that Japan has lifted its Visa for 
the Philippines, Indonesian and Vietnamese. 

The Embassy of Japan in the Iceland would like to clarify to the public that Japan has not 
lifted the visa requirements for nationals of the Philippines, Indonesia and Viet Nam contrary 
to the recent reports. However, Japan has opened multiple-entry Visas to nationals of the 
Philippines, Indonesia and Viet Nam. (Japan will continue to accept and deliver Visa 
applications for Japan through accredited agencies.)

For details about the Visa application and issuance of multiple-entry Visa please refer to the 
information at the following websites: 

Extension of Period of Stay for Recipients of Multiple Entry Visas for Nationals of the 
Republic of Indonesia:
http://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/press6e_000128.html

Issuance of Multiple Entry Visas for Nationals of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam:
http://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/press6e_000129.html

Issuance of Multiple Entry Visas for Nationals of the Republic of the Philippines:
http://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/press6e_000130.html
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